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I am strongly against SB947 because it amends Oregon's constitution for the worse. 

Eliminating the word “militia” and changing it to “national guard” is not what the 

original writers of the constitution intended. It takes power out of the hands of the 

people and puts it in the hands of the government. I see that as a slippery slope to 

the government taking away more of our constitutional rights.  


